Facilitating Coordination in Agricultural Education

Luke Allen, District II Program Advisor
February 2008 Report

On-Site Assistance – (4) High Schools
(1) Community College 
(1) AITC Coalition
	Belvidere North HS
Illinois Valley Community College

Iroquois West HS
	McHenry County AITC
Oswego HS

Ottawa HS

	
	


Workshops/In-services/Presentations – 5   Participants – 144
· JJC Ag Ed Class – JJC, Joliet – 13
· Gardner-South Wilmington HS Ag Program Recruitment – Gardner, IL – 40

· Gardner-South Wilmington HS Ag Program Recruitment – Gardner, IL – 32

· JJC Ag Ed Class – JJC, Joliet – 14

· Morris Middle School/Grundy AITC mAGic Workshop – Morris, IL – 45

Meetings/Conferences/Conventions – 10
· NAAE Ag Ed Inservice – Hilton Hotel, Indianapolis, IN
· IAVAT Professional Development Committee Teleconference (from office) – Joliet

· FCAE Staff Meeting – Illinois FFA Center, Springfield

· IL AITC Ag Literacy Conference -- Holiday Inn Hotel, Mt. Vernon

· IL Science Teachers Assn. “Year of Science” meeting – Minooka HS, Minooka, IL

· ISBE Consultant/Team Ag Ed Inservice – IL FFA Center, Springfield

· IL Green Industry Association Meeting – Lemont Golf House, Lemont, IL

· TREES Meet-N-Greet with Mark Williams – Heroes’ West, Joliet, IL

· VALEES Ag Committee Meeting – Waubonsee College, Sugar Grove, IL

· IAVAT Student Branch Workshop – ISU, Normal, IL

Other Activities

· Developed and revised the Administrator Workshop for IL FFA Convention

· Began planning for District 2 Ag Ed Workshop, set date for August 2

· Continue working with Gardner-South Wilmington and Central (Burlington) on new program startup details

· Reviewed and processed amended IFGA budgets.
· Updated the teacher candidate/vacancy pages on the agriculturaleducation.org website.

· Reviewed and made entries in the teacher and program database website.

· Developed and posted listserv messages.

· Email correspondence with various individuals in agricultural education.

· Completed monthly reports and weekly activity log sheets.

Miles Traveled - 2498
Commentary

Central (Burlington) program startup is going well. They have posted a position and begun searching for candidates. I think National Ag Ed inservice is a valuable workshop for our state leadership team, but I hope it can lead us to form our own “Team Ag Ed” and focus our Strategic Plan to correlate with National Ag Ed plans for growth. Student Branch participants seem very eager to get busy with student teaching, I think there will be some great teachers in that group. I look forward to working in the future with Mr. Hepner in his new role.  












